
GJMTA minutes of May 10,2019 meeting.

The meeting was called to order on May 10, 2019 by 
President Linda Jenks with 6 in attendance.

Max Riley was introduced as a guest but hopefully a 
potential new member

The minutes were read and approved by secretary Bobbi 
Hardy.

the new slate of officers for 2019-20 were accepted.
President...Linda Jenks
Vice President. . . Martha Sandford-Heys
Secretary........Bobbi Hardy
Treasurer. . .Becky Deck
existing chairman heads have agreed to continue,

The treasures report is as follows:
Beginning balance......$3,291.31
withdrawals.......................181.00

$31.00 of this is for a canceled check
Deposits...............................00
Ending Balance...............$3,110.31

There was no old business.



New Business:
It was determined we need a social assistant for Linda 
Jenks to help set up and organize the two performance 
lunches we host each year.That volunteer will be 
determined at our next meeting in the fall.

Martha volunteered to produce a membership booklet with 
member information to increase the ease for member 
contacts.

As vice president, Martha ask for suggestions for 
programs next year. She intends to keep the member 
performance each month which we initiated this year.

Ideas to be considered were:
Studio Policy Ideas
Hand care and exercise by Marsha Waugh.

It was announced that Amber Berry was considering a 
summer activity addressing Studio Policies.

We all expressed a great desire to share a time with Mary 
Leah when we learn if her health can tolerate the 
gathering and musical exchange. We have to let 
circumstances dictate the time and place for such event.

A visitor to our last meeting expressed her delight at the 



compassionate love which was exhibited between our 
members at the meeting she attended. Such camaraderie 
is unusual, recognized, and appreciated.

It was announced that Performers Choice will be Feb. 28th
and 29th ,2020 at C.M.U.

The following performed with a high level of expertise:
Lisa, Malinda, Bobbi, Max, Martha, and Linda.

The meeting was adjourned and many enjoyed a lunch out 
together.

•


